
 

 
 

 

September 2016 
Greetings Nobles, 
 

 

Thank You very much to all who helped with keeping our Ox 
Roast tradition successful.  The 60th Annual Ox Roast went well 
with fine weather and 740 in attendance.  We could not have 
completed this event without your help and your efforts year after 
year are greatly appreciated!  If you missed out on the fun be sure 
to plan on lending a hand next year to keep this event alive. 

 
The Corn Roast and Fish Fry Stated Meeting 

Date Has Been Moved Up One Week and Will Be 
Held September 14th  

 

The Oaks Club Is Having A Clam Bake 
September 21st   

 
 As always, the Social Hour begins at 6:00pm with dinner at 
7:00pm and ladies are welcome.  Call Noble Wayne Perkins at 
(330) 439-9182 or email dinner@massillonshriners.org by 
Monday, September 12th.  Reservations are extremely 
important for this meeting. In order to keep the costs down, 
quantities will be limited to the number of reservations.  
 
 

Yours In The Faith, 
Scott Hallett 
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